
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Earl Street 
Coventry CV1 5RR 

Notice of Intent 
 

Proposed Installation of Controlled Crossings – Earlsdon Liveable Neighbourhood 
 

Notice is hereby given that, Coventry City Council ("the Council"), pursuant to its powers under 
Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended), intends to install controlled 
crossings on the following roads. 
 
 
Albany Road Toucan crossing to be located on Albany Road approximately 30 metres north of 

its junction with Newcombe Road 
Earlsdon Street Zebra crossing to be located on Earlsdon Street approximately 10 metres 

southwest of its junction with Poplar Road  

 
The works are part of the Earlsdon Liveable Neighbourhood, a scheme proposed to create more 
social space within the highway, with more attractive environments for walking and cycling. The 
works should assist to improve access and safety and be completed by the end of Summer 
2024. 
 
Any person requiring more information in connection with this proposal should contact Bryn 
Lewis, during normal office hours on telephone number 02475 278633 or via email to 
‘transportprojects@coventry.gov.uk’. 
 
A copy of this Notice and a plan detailing the location of the said crossings may be inspected on 
the Council’s website at: ‘www.coventry.gov.uk/tro’. 
 
Any representations should be forwarded in writing to Mr R Parkes, Place Team, Legal Services, 
PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via email to 'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk', by 
no later than 7th March 2024.  
 
Colin Knight  
Director for Transportation, Highways & Sustainability 
Council House 
COVENTRY  
 
Dated: 15th February 2024 
 
 
 


